
From: Tyler N. Davis, PHR, SHRM-CP [mailto:Tyler.Davis@horanassoc.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 08,2016 10:31 AM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: NO to DUKE Pipeline 

I am writing as a concerned citizen with a young family that will be directly in the path of the 
proposed Duke Pipeline proposed for North-Central Cincinnati. 

Citizens and, one would hope, our Public Officials, charged with protecting the pubHc interest 
and safety, need look no further than the events in San Bruno, CA in 2010 when making their 
decision on this proposal. 

To put the lives and homes of citizens in such imminent danger would be unequivocally 
irresponsible and patently dangerous. 

Notwithstanding the immense burden and disruption such a construction project (even a safe one 
- which this is noi) would have on the communities and people living in the areas surrounding 
the pipeline. 

I plead and urge the Power Siting Board to make the responsible decision in this matter and 
protect their fellow citizens from being exposed to such danger and unnecessary public 
disruption. 

Tyler N. Davis, PHR, SHRM-CP 

Amberley Village Resident 
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